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McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

From: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2019 10:37 AM

To: ‘gfisher@popmidstream.com'

Cc: MFeldewert@hollandhart.com; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD; Murphy, Kathleen A,
EMNRD; Jones, William V, EMNRD

Subject: RE: [EXT] Monsoon Federal SWD #1 application dated 4-30-2019

Thank you for the quick response.
Your application for the Monsoon Federal SWD #1, dated 4-30-2019 be will be canceled On July 9, 2019.

Mike

Michael McMillan

1220 South St. Francis

Santa Fe, New Mexico
505-476-3448
Michael.mcmillan@state.nm.us

From: gfisher@popmidstream.com <gfisher@popmidstream.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2019 10:33 AM

To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD <Michael.McMillan@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] Monsoon Federal SWD #1 application dated 4-30-2019

Mr. McMillan,

As per our phone conversation, Permian Qilfield Partners, LLC requests that the original C-108 for our Monsoon Federal
SWD #1, dated 4-30-2019 be canceled.

Thanks & regards,

Gary Fisher

Permian Oilfield Partners, LLC
PO Box 3329

Hobbs, NM 88241

Mobile (817)606-7630
gfisher@popmidstream.com
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